
 

 
 Headteacher 
 John Galvin 
  
 Petworth C of E Primary School 
 South Grove, Petworth, 
 West Sussex, GU28 0EE 
 Tel: 01798 342369 
 Fax: 01798 343195  
 E-mail: office@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk  
 Website:  www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk 

 
4th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Our School Council have met recently and have discussed ways they would like to raise money 
for. The children have set themselves a huge project as they are extremely keen on using the 
cookery room, so in order to maximise its full potential, the children would like to spend time 
fundraising, to give the cookery room a revamp.  
 
Therefore this year all fund raising done for school, organised by the School Council, will go 
towards developing the cooking space.  
 
On Friday 14th October we are holding a Crazy Clothes Day! The children can come dressed in 
their craziest outfits. We kindly ask each child to bring in £2, which will go towards the new 
cookery room. Any additional donations throughout the coming months would be gratefully 
received.  
 
If you have experience of revamping kitchens and could offer us some advice, please come and 
speak to us.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Miss Langham and School Council 
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